
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
West Lancashire College – Route 2: Southport & Burscough 

(Please arrive at your bus stop in plenty of time and put your hand out to 
signal the driver to stop.) 

 
 

07.30am - Liverpool Road, bus stop after Kenilworth Rd, Ainsdale,  
07.33am - Liverpool Road, bus stop opposite Toby Carvery 
07.36am - Liverpool Road, Waterloo Road 
07.37am - Waterloo Road bus stop, just before Grosvenor Road 
07.41am - Lord Street, Southport just after Bold Street 
07.46am - Cambridge Road, bus stop after Cockle Dicks Lane 
07.49am - Preston New Road, Southport PR9 9SB (bus stop at shops) 
07.53am - Rufford Road/Preston New Road, PR9 8NE (bus stop opposite 

BridgeWills Lane) 
07.58.am - Opposite Kinderworld, Bispham Road, PR9 7BL (bus stop Old Park 

Lane) 
08.02am - Bus stop on Southbank, after Falkland Road, before Everard 
08.19 am - Liverpool Road South Burscough – opposite Mill Dam   
  Lane 
08.21 am - Liverpool Road South – opposite Lordsgate Drive 
08.23 am - Junction Lane opposite Richmond Avenue 
08.26 am - Briars Lane opposite Flax Lane 
08.31 am - Briars Lane, before Ring O’ Bells Lane 
08.33am - Lancaster Lane, Our Lady & All Saints Church 
08.40 am - Parbold, Parbold Shops 
08.43 am - Bus stop opposite Red Lion Pub, Newburgh 
08.47 am - Whalleys Road, by Northfield 
08.49 am - Ashurst Road 
 
Return journey route in reverse. 
 
Pick up at 16:20pm from West Lancashire College on College Way and depart approximately 16:30pm.  
 
Please collect your free service pass from the Learner Services. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Learner Services on 01695 52393/52460 or ask-the-adviser@westlancs.ac.uk 

 
Terms & Conditions: 
Students should clearly identify themselves to the bus driver if they wish the bus to stop and pick up.  Bus drivers may change regularly, so this is 
essential every day practice to ensure the bus stops for you. 
 
Learners must show their College ID Badge to the driver on their first journey - learners will not be allowed onto the bus without their College ID 
Badge.  Once you start college please call to Learner Services to register for your College Service Pass. 
 
Students are expected to treat the bus drivers with respect and courtesy – bad manners or behaviour will result in exclusion from the free College 
bus service. 
No food or drink should be consumed on the College bus and students are expected to remove all rubbish or litter they may create during the 
journey to and from college. 


